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And one more thing is that I was planning on using the income from my rental 

property towards my retirement income. These changes that you are considering 

would make things very tough for myself and other landlords. I could rent my property 

out to one of these companies that manage vacation rentals and earn considerably 

more. That isn't something I have been thinking about doing plus it would take the 

property away from other renters.  I hope you will consider my views.  Thank you. 


